CONGRATULAT\ONS‘.

You are cordially invited to the
College of Allied Health Professions Convocation
May 5, 2017 » 8:30 a.m. ° petro Theatre

RSVP by April 28th
by calling (406)896-5831
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MSUBILLINGS

1500 University Drive
Billings, MT 59101-0298

Dear College of Allied Health Professions Graduate:

On behalf of the faculty and staff of the College of
Allied Health Professions (CAHP), | invite you to
attend our 2017 Convocation, Friday, May 5th, at
8:30 a.m. in Petro Theater. There will be a reception
immediately following the Convocation.

Convocation is our opportunity, as faculty and staff of
CAHP, to recognize your accomplishments of
graduation and/or a scholarship received. We would
also like to recognize your family, friends, and others
who helped make your time at MSUB successful.
Undergraduates eligible for honors will receive their
Honor Cords.

Don’t forget about Commencement the following day.
The ceremony is Saturday, May 6th, at 10:00 a.m. at
MetraPark.

With warmest regards,

Dr. Diane K. Duin, Dean
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